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NSRA	Shooting	Council	report	26th	of	March	2022	

Some	updates	to	rule	8.15	were	discussed	and	voted	on	during	the	meeting	and	take	
effect	in	April.	

The	selection	process	for	the	Pershing	team	for	the	match	in	America	was	discussed	
again	and	the	Rifle	Committee	will	be	reviewing	it	for	the	future	at	their	next	
meeting.	

The	potential	ban	on	Lead	in	ammunition	remains	a	very	serious	threat	and	the	
NSRA	have	information	on	their	website	and	have	emailed	members	on	the	subject.	

Charlie	Blow	has	stood	down	from	his	position	on	the	Board	of	Management	and	the	
position	is	currently	vacant.	

Many	police	force	areas	are	struggling	to	keep	up	with	the	demand	for	FAC	
applications,	renewals	and	variations.	FAC	holders	are	reminded	to	get	their	renewal	
applications	in	12	weeks	or	more	before	their	certificate	expires.	Applications	
received	less	than	8	weeks	before	expiry	are	unlikely	to	get	an	extension	period,	
leaving	the	certificate	holder	with	an	invalid	certificate	and	all	the	ensuing	problems.	

Many	club	Home	Office	Approval	Certificates	expire	during	this	year	so	club	
Secretaries	are	reminded	to	check	their	certificates	and	if	necessary	make	their	
renewal	applications	in	good	time.	

Should	any	one	be	going	to	Bisley	early	for	the	Bisley	100	meeting	the	NSRA	are	
looking	for	volunteers	to	help	set	up	the	range	from	the	8th	of	August	and	for	help	at	
the	end	of	the	meeting	to	dismantle	the	range,	if	you	are	able	to	help	please	contact	
Phil	Pride	or	Dave	Froggett.				

The	next	Shooting	Council	meeting	is	due	to	be	held	on	the	30th	of	July	2022	

P	L	Ralph	

	

	


